STUDENT NONVIOLENT COORDINATING COMMITTEE 1972 Auburn Avenue, N.E. Atlanta 3, Georgia

Dear Mych -

Last month (October), we mailed out nearly 1,000 copies of our newsletter, "The Student Voice". Demand is increasing daily. People are regarding this SNCC newsletter as the primary voice of the student movement and the new South. Indeed it is! It is the communication link between protest areas and between Southern students and those working in the North and West.

It is time for you, as an elected member of SNCC to send in the monthly report from your area. This is indeed your responsibility. For your help, we are outlining areas of interest. Your report should include all or some of these:

- (1) Report on any ACTION taken in your area since students returned to the campuses.
- (2) Report on any PROPOSED ACTION discussed by students in your area. *Please know that we will not publish any plan which you indicate confidential.
- (3) Report on the general attitudes in your area that of the students, the college administrations, the local communities, the state officials, etc.
- (4) Report on any aspect of the student movement of which you may have knowledge that we lack . . . whether such aspect pertains to your area specifically or not.
- "YOUR AREA" * the area you represent (temporarily or permanently)

 It will be either a state or an organization if you are
 representing such, for example NSA and National Student
 Christian Federation. (The Georgia member of SNCC should
 report on all of Georgia, as much as is possible). This
 pertains to each state.
- "REPORT" = the inside dope. The bare facts we can get from reading newspapers. What we want is the inside story, behind the scenes stuff that is so crucial to the final action taken.
- SENDING IN REPORTS: The deadline each month will be the 14th of the month. Material sent in after this cannot be used as it is necessary for us to layout the newsletter and either do it ourselves or get it to the printer.

 Please type the reports, double-spaced, and dated at the time of typing?!
- WHERE TO SEND REPORTS: Send to the box which will be receiving all material regarding "THE STUDENT VOICE": Send to "The Student Voice", Box 7274, Station C, Atlanta 9, Georgia.

REMEMBER: DEADLINE FOR THIS ISSUE IS NOVEMBER 14th! You are making the news, so send it in...and we will get it out!

Marion S. Barry, Jr. and "The Student Voice Staff.

Would appreciate article from SNEC advises & SPUSNSA !!